
conceptual framework for
financial reporting:
will it meet european expectations?

conference •  brussels
wednesday 23 september • 13:30 - 18:30 

The European Financial Reporting Advisory Group (EFRAG) invites you to participate in a conference 
on the Conceptual Framework for Financial Reporting.

At the conference, the results of a study on professional investors’ financial information usage 
will be presented. The study has been sponsored by EFRAG and ICAS with the aim of obtaining 
more knowledge on the needs of users for the debate on the Conceptual Framework.

A representative of the IASB will provide a short presentation of the IASB Exposure Draft Conceptual 
Framework for Financial Reporting. The proposals will then be debated by participants and a 
panel consisting of representatives from National Standard Setters, the European Parliament, 
users of financial statements, the IASB, EFRAG and academics.

There is no charge for the participation and the language of the event will be English.
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HOW TO REGISTER? You are invited to send an email including your contact details to
			   event@efrag.org before 16 September.
			   Participation notified after this date will be accommodated logistics permitting. 

EFRAG • www.efrag.org
Nathalie Saintmard - ns@efrag.org
+32 2 210 44 07

EFRAG's primary objective is influencing the international financial reporting debate 
from a European perspective to ensure that final IFRS are acceptable for use in Europe


